
        

 

May 4, 2017 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We have been asked not to park or drop off students to the right of Christ the King School.  The open 

lots are not owned by Government and we have been asked to not use this area.  Please utilize the 

parking lot to the left of the school.  Below is a map of the areas described above. 

We appreciate your understanding in this matter, if you have any questions please don’t hesitate to 

contact me at the school at the above number.   

Thank you, 

 

Gordon Miller 

Principal  

Christ the King Elementary 
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RESPONSIBILITY CHRIST THE KING ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

20 Nisutlin Drive, Whitehorse, YT Y1A 3S5 

(867) 667-3527 phone 

(867) 667-3666      fax 


